The Display and Safety Training Video given here was created for the 2021-2022
Science Fair. The following items are differences for the 2022-2023 Fair:

(1) The D&S Checklist (referred to at 2:36 in the video) has been updated to
“Rev H” (not Rev F). As mentioned in the training video, please print it and
refer to it frequently.

(2) The shortcut rejection codes (seen at 12:36 in the video) have been
modified to go with the current D&S Checklist. One of the biggest changes
is that “acknowledgements” are okay to have this year (in the pdf, report,
etc.) so there is no code ##8.

(3) If the pdf presentation is simply a photo of the board (seen at 12:48-13:15
in the video), we are allowing that this year as long as you are able to read
what is there.



